
Hello Ms. Bedioui, 

 

http://www.hamilton.ca/city-planning/official-plan-zoning-by-law/draft-rural-zoning‎ 

 

 

This email is with regard to the above meeting on July 7,2015 pertaining to Medical 

Marihuana Facilities. We would like to submit written comments on behalf of Pharm 

Meds Ltd. regarding the rural zoning by-law. We have concerns regarding the proposed 

20 meter set back for marihuana facilities on existing buildings and believe it should 

remain at a 15 meter set back. We do not believe these requirements should apply to 

existing buildings. Can you please confirm that we will receive notice of any decisions. 

We thank you for taking the time to read our email. We look forward to hearing from 

you. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Pharm Meds Ltd. 

 

 

http://www.hamilton.ca/city-planning/official-plan-zoning-by-law/draft-rural-zoning

